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From the Desk of the Executive Director 

Jeanine Santelli, PhD, RN, AGPCNP-BC, FAAN 

Executive Director 

With the new year came lots of changes in the office. We have moved 
to a lovely suite in the Center for Nursing. If you are in the Capital 
Region, stop in and visit us. The view out my office window has 
included a herd of deer and a flock of turkeys, one so bold as to peck at 
my window! 

We have said good-bye to Jasmine, Wesley, and Josh. Jasmine has 
voiced an interest in starting her own business and Wesley and Josh are 

busy with academics. We thank them all for their dedication to our organization and their support 
during the transition from part-time ED to full-time. We wish all three the very best in their future 
endeavors. 
 

 
The new face in the office is Jamilynne Myers. She comes to us through 

Teksystems and has an extensive background in management in the 
technology/software and eLearing environment.  She and I are testing 
our technology prowess as we upgrade the organization to Office 365. 
We are going through the four years of accumulated documents, 
paper and electronic, and as many years of emails. We are working on 
creating a shared external electronic document file. We are also 
mapping out the projects of the organization using Microsoft Planner. 
We are very excited about the potential that these, and other, 
programs will offer our organization to improve communication, 
streamline function, and increase efficiency. We anticipate spending 

the winter months hard at work over our computers getting the right 
version of the right documents into the right files in the right platform with the right people having 
access, sound vaguely familiar? 


